Reminder about upcoming Parent to Parent coffee group meeting

Does your child/teenager/young adult have a disability, special need or health impairment? Would you like to meet other parents? Share experiences? Access information? Get support and meet new friends? Then come and have a coffee on us! Please RSVP if you intend to come along to give us an idea of numbers via phone 07 848 1362, or freephone 0508 236 236. Hamilton Coffee Group, Tuesday 23rd August, Where: Parent to Parent Waikato Office, Unit 3B, 99 Greenwood St, Hamilton, (Plenty of free parking in rear carpark), Time: 10.00am,. Come and join Carol for coffee and cake!

Daffodil Day 2016 Friday, 26th August



SPEED coming into School: Important Safety Reminder





Please remember:

Parents & Visitors:

All parents/visitors report to Reception in the first instance upon arrival to school to SIGN IN, then SIGN OUT again before leaving.

Unwell/Absent Children:

If your child is going to be absent, or late to school, please phone the School Office on 07 849 3029.

2016 Term Dates and Events:

13 Sept Waikato SS Basketball **23 Sept** Term 3 ends





Hamilton North School

Their potential will be maximized by offering them new challenges and opportunities.

11 August 2016 Volume 13



The term continues to move quickly with many activities and events occurring on a weekly basis. Last week a group attended the Trust Waikato Symphony Orchestra performance at Clarence Street Theatre and by all accounts a very exciting time was had by all.

Another group participated in a weaving workshop held at the Museum which again was a rewarding experience for all involved. I know teachers continue to organise and plan activities that extend and create interest in activities as part of the school curriculum. Special Olympic competitions will follow again this term and I can see the students are looking forward to being involved after watching our athletes performing on the world stage.

New Students: I would like to welcome back Hemi Taipari who has returned to our Crawshaw Satellite Class. We welcome Hemi and his family and wish them well for their time with us.

Board of Trustees: The next meeting is next Monday 15 August at 1:00p.m

Reminder - Health and Safety: Our students are all taught to keep to the RED PATH when near the car park. Could parents/caregivers please do the same and model the behaviours we are trying to instil in our students. This will also assist in improving safety in and around the car park. Thank you to those parents/caregivers who have been modelling this behaviour. We really appreciate your ongoing assistance.

Thank you Parents /Caregivers with sick children

Thanks to all those families who are supporting the school's sickness policy by keeping their children at home when they are sick. This really is appreciated and helps restrict the spread of illness amongst students and staff. If your child is sick please phone the school and leave a message at the office. Parents of Satellite class students can make contact directly on the classroom phone - Crawshaw 07 849 7628, Waipa 07 824 8753 or Te Totara 07 282 0896. Also if your child is to be away from school could you please contact *Go Bus*; for Hamilton ph:021 314 442, Huntly ph:021 747 191 or Te Awamutu ph:021 759 084. Thanks.

Quote: 'Don't follow your dreams, chase them"

Tony Kane
Principal



